
 

For more information contact: Jonathan Pistotnik, Coalition Coordinator  

Phone: 907-677-8412        Email:  Reentry@nwalaska.org 

 

 

QUARTERLY  
COALITION MEETING 

OCTOBER 25, 2018 
9:30-11 AM 

1ST FLOOR OF NEIGHBORWORKS  
2515 A STREET, ANCHORAGE, AK  

The Anchorage Reentry Coalition Quarterly Meeting is open to all, and is an 

opportunity to share information and network with those that are involved or 

interested in reentry.  

Presentations and discussion will include: 

 Anchored Home Permanent Supportive Housing Pay for Success Project:  

Monica Gross, MD MPH, United Way 

 The Business Boutique:  Jasmin Smith, The Business Boutique 

 What Success Looks Like: Jason DeHeus 

 Anchorage Reentry Coalition Work Group & Activities Updates 

 Upcoming Events  

 General Discussion & Information Sharing 


